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ATTENTION ALL MANAGED CARE ENTITIES 

END-OF-TIME DATE CONVERSION FROM 12/31/2020 TO 12/31/2050 

LDH Medicaid and DXC would like to announce that file end-of time dates will be converting from 
12/31/2020 to 12/31/2050.  DXC will convert end-of-time date on recipient eligibility and TPL data.  DXC is 
working with Maximus to test these changes in their processes, including the 834 file process. DXC will alter 
the TPL file to use an end-of-time date of 12/31/2050 and will send test files to the plans.  For Provider 
registry, DXC will convert 12/31/2020 to 12/31/2050 as an end-of-time date and will test with the plans. 

 


